
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Kay Lowtrip, Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: Deva Marie Proto, Registrar of Voters 
 
DATE:  September 3, 2019 
 
RE:  Impact Analysis of Proposed Consolidation – Graton Community Services District 
 
 
Pursuant to Elections Code 10404, the Registrar of Voters has conducted an Impact Analysis of the 
proposed consolidation by the Graton Community Services District.  The requested consolidation would 
be effective November 8, 2022.   
 
The Elections Information Management System used by the County of Sonoma Registrar of Voters Office 
is capable of managing multiple ballot types, candidates, and elections.  In addition, the county has 
sufficient voting equipment and computer capacity such that additional elections or materials can be 
accommodated should consolidation be approved.  Approval of the consolidation request by the above-
named district election poses no significant impact to the Registrar of Voters Office’s ability to effectively 
conduct elections.  


